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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Thank you, ladies for the tea time. Not only we enjoyed the delicious sandwiches and sweets, we loved sharing 
some of our toiletries with those in need. Many thanks to Anna Bolechowski and  Donna Earhart for the 
wonderful tea sandwiches, Katie Balestreri and Sima Talai for the mouthwatering desserts, Nancy Hagosian and 
Anna Cristoforo for the gorgeous floral arrangements AND the tasty canapes. Special thank Clorinda Aldrich for 
organizing the event. Thank you, Dottie, for your time and care making beautiful bags to put the toiletries into.  
 

During the general meeting we voted on the slate of officers recommended by the Nominating Committee: 
                President                                    Sima Talai 

Vice-President                          Sally Kipper 
Corresponding Secretary     Anna Cristoforo 
Recording Secretary              Kathe Farrell 
Financial Secretary                 Yen Bachmeier 
Treasurer                                   Kim Glenchur 
Auditor                                  Marica Salma 
Directors   Katie Balestreri, Ellie Berry, Anna Bolechows,  

Darlene Hartman, and Helen Scholten 
 

The new officers will be installed at our traditional Strawberry Dessert Day. 
 

As our fiscal year coming to an end, I would like to thank everyone who participated and shared their efforts and 
time with us. We enjoyed, shared and cared for each other and our community. Tell your neighbors who don't 
know how great our club is to join and share the joy with them, be a good neighbor. We need to expand our 
membership.    –Sima Talai 
 

 
Meetings and Event 

      
Monday, May 3rd   Board meeting of Executives and Standing Chairs 
          10:30 AM          Hosted by Nancy Hagosian at her home 
           
Monday, May 17th   
            1:00 PM   General Meeting.  Installation of  2010-2011 Officers  
            1:30 PM   Strawberry Social.  In keeping with tradition, please wear hats 
   RSVP:  Sima Talai at 564-3508 or simatalai@gmail.com 
    
Monday, June 7th   New Board Meeting 
          10:30 AM          Hosted by Sima at her home. 
  

 
NOTES: 
Garden Work Day  - Monday, May 10th, 10:00 AM  
Three times a year we will update the garden patch in front of the club house.  So bring your gloves and tools and 
enjoy a couple of hours in the garden.  Contact Dottie McHugh at dottiemchugh@yahoo.com for details. 
 
Volunteers  Wanted for the Strawberry Social 
Please contact Sima Talai at 564-3508 if you could help out with the event. 
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